
Colomiers, 09 January 2020

APPLICATION FOR SECTION INTERNATIONALE BRITANNIQUE
OVERSEAS APPLICATIONS

Dear Parents,

All children who apply for a place in the Section Internationale Britannique take Written and Oral
Entrance Tests to establish whether or not they have an appropriate level of English for this
bilingual program. As you are currently resident outside of France, it is obviously impractical for
your son/daughter to attend the Entrance Test session on Wednesday 18th March 2020. Therefore,
in order to consider him/her for a place, we would like you to send us the following as quickly as
possible, and certainly by 7th February 2020.

1) The correctly filled in application form.
2) Two pieces of extended writing in English, marked by your child’s current English or class

teacher. Examples of extended writing are stories, diary entries, newspaper or magazine
articles or autobiographical accounts. The work should have been written and marked
since September 2018.

3) Your child’s school reports or “dossier scolaire” for the 2018 – 2019 academic year and for
the first term of the current 2020 – 2021 academic year.

4) A report on your child’s performance in spoken and written English from his/her current
English or class teacher.

Following the receipt of your application form accompanied by these items we will assess whether
your child has an appropriate level of written English for admission to the Section Internationale
Britannique. If your child does have this level, we will contact you to arrange for a written
examination to be carried out at your child’s current school. Please provide a contact email for
someone at your child’s school who would be willing to supervise this examination. You should
also note that there is no oral examination.

The above items may be sent:
− by post to Boulevard Victor Hugo   B.P. 317   31773 COLOMIERS CEDEX
− by email to 0312093G@ac-toulouse.fr
− by fax to 05.61.30.35.91

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries about this procedure.

We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Xavier VUILLER
Head of The British International Section,
Directeur Section Internationale Britannique

Boulevard Victor Hugo   B.P. 317   31773 COLOMIERS CEDEX
Tél. : 05.61.15.94.94 Fax : 05.61.30.35.91

E.Mail : 0312093G@ac-toulouse.fr
Internet : http://www.ac-toulouse.fr/lyc-international-colomiers
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